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October Rehearsal Schedule – Just for Fun 

 Serious time now lads, so the focus is on the concert.  The 

time now is for polishing our repertoire.  Please organise your 

Sibelius time to especially review the new songs. 

Extra Practice 9th October 

 Canberra Southern Cross Club Woden Time in the Orion Room 

between 1.30 to 3.30 pm is an extra practice.  This new time has been 

arranged so that members can get to wherever to watch the Wallabies v 

South Africa match kick-off 4.00 pm. 

Our Fundraising October Concerts 

 Keep up the good work that is clearly already happening with 

the sale of those tickets for the concert Saturday.  You would have 

all received an email from Geoff Ford with the promotional leaflet so 

that you can further promote and advertise your concert. 

 This is our only fundraising venture of the year so need as 

many paying customers as possible.  Our aim is to fill Hughes Baptist 

Church Hall, present a quality performance, have fun doing it, and to 

make some money for the choir. 

 Remember:  With gigs on the 13th, 14th and 15th October please 

manage your time (and laundering of uniforms?) to meet such pressures 

of commitments.  I know you can manage this small challenge. 

Our November Gigs 

 Friday 4th November 

 Please try to attend this gig at the Woden Tradies to assist 

the Tradies in their sponsorship of the Woden Community Festival 

week. 

 Gig sheet is available.  We need to be seen to support one of 

our major sponsors, The Tradies in this venture. 

 Together with the ARC, Woden Valley Youth Choir and Credo 

will also be performing.  The Canberra College Jazz Band will be the 

fourth participant. 

 Planning is coming together and 150 places will be available 

for members of the Woden public to have a meal and hear some great 

music. 
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 Friday 18th November 

 Please add your name & partner to the gig sheet for our 

annual recognition dinner.  More details later of course but cost 

will be $40 per head. 

Uniform Blazer 

 Ensure your new blazer is all set to be worn (pockets and 

back slit unpicked) and you have got the pocket logo insert from 

Peter Scott. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: your committee decided that, on those occasions when it 

is to be worn in performance, the blazer will be buttoned by the top 

button only. 

 

 

Regards 

Neil 


